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September 20, 2010 

 

 

Dear Parents/Community Members: 

 

The Board of Education of the Culver City Unified School District invites you to a public forum 

to assist us in the search for our new Superintendent.  Members of the community, parents, 

students, district employees, and representatives from local agencies are invited to meet with Dr. 

Don Brann, Dr. Frank Cosca and Dr. Frank Tyrrell of The Cosca Group (TCG).  We hope you 

can attend the Superintendent Search Public Forum.  The information is as follows: 

 

 

DATE:   September 29, 2010 

 

TIME:   6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

LOCATION:  District Office  - Board Room 

4034 Irving Place 

    

 

Please take this opportunity to meet with our consultants who are conducting the search for 

candidates to be considered as the new educational leader for our students and community.  The 

purpose of this meeting is to inform you about the process, identify strengths and needs of the 

district, and to receive input regarding the desired characteristics of our new Superintendent. 

 

If you are unable to attend this meeting we encourage you to provide written comments to The 

Cosca Group, 640 California Street, El Segundo, CA 90245, or fax to (310) 335-0092. Forms are 

also available at the District Office or at school offices. 

 

Your input is valuable to us as we make this very important selection. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Gourley 

Board President  

 


